Memo
Suranaree University of Technology
Center for International Affairs
Tel : 4141-4144
Fax : 4140
Ref. No. 5136 /CA 15 January 1999

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dean, Institute of Industrial Technology
Dean, Institute of Resources Technology
Dean, Institute of Agricultural Technology
Dean, Institute of Social Technology
Dean, Institute of Science’

Dean, Institute of Medicine

Re : International Space University-Summer Session Program 1999

Suranaree University of Technology will host the International Space
University -Summer Session Program 1999 (ISU-SSP’99) on 26 June-4 September
1999. Please find attached brochures, handbooks and appilcation forms giving details .

In addition, the SUT Executive Committee on ISU-SSP’99 chaired by the
University Rector agreed during its last meeting on 29th December, 1998 that each
Institute should nominate patticipants without limitation on the number.

Thus, CIA will appreciate your cooperation in circulating this matter to your
staff. Those interested to apply should kindly fill out the application forms and return
them to CIA on or before 30 January, 1999.

Thanking you for your kind attention and cooperation regarding this matter.

ol
;;g‘];:/ Ruben C. Umaly

Director, Center for International Affairs
Secretary to the SUT Executive Committee on ISU-SSP 99



Memo
Suranaree University of Technology
Center for International Affairs
Tel : 4141-4144
Fax : 4140
Ref. No. 5136 /€.4 15 January 1999

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dean, Institute of Industrial Technology
Dean, Institute of Resources Technology
Dean, Institute of Agricultural Technology
Dean, Institute of Social Technology
Dean, Institute of Science’

Dean, Institute of Medicine

Re : International Space University-Summer Session Program 1999

Suranaree University of Technology will host the International Space
University -Summer Session Program 1999 (ISU-SSP’99) on 26 June-4 September
1999. Please find attached brochures, handbooks and appilcation forms giving details .

In addition, the SUT Executive Committee on ISU-SSP’99 chaired by the
University Rector agreed during its last meeting on 29th December, 1998 that each
Institute should nominate patticipants without limitation on the number,

Thus, CIA will appreciate your cooperation in circulating this matter to your
staff. Those interested to apply should kindly fill out the application forms and return
them to CIA on or before 30 January, 1999.

Thanking you for your kind attention and cooperation regarding this matter.

¥

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
Director, Center for International Affairs
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